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Chairman 
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I now see that this application is a repeat of the expired 2015/6104/P with minor changes.   Is it possible for 

you to look at the letter and photo I sent then to TaniaSkelli-Yaoz?   Some of the comments made then are still 

relevant.

The Members Briefing in 2016 said that in response to my comments "the front door of the cottage had been 

revised".   I can't see any change on the latest drawings.

It also said "boundary treatment has been revised to accord with the comments (mine)and confirms the 

original Willett design".

The new drawings on the present application show very close metal railings, 1.3m., which are certainly nothing 

like the original, as shown on the vintage photo.   This site being on the junction of three roads is very 

prominent in the Elsworthy CA and deserves a more sympathetic treatment.  It is appreciated that there will be 

camouflaging from the yew hedging but the railings are to be resisted.

Para 11 of the CMP says the road is "wide enough" for their purposes.   It is wide enough for two cars to pass 

but being on a junction and a bend it can be hazardous and traffic marshalling will be essential.

Protection for the two street plane trees is also essential .

The boundary treatment, because of the metal railings, will not preserve or enhance the conservation area and 

needs to be revised again.
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